
 
 

27 August 2020 
 

Update for Parents in Dubai 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
I hope that you and your family are safe and well and as eager as we are to start the new term in a few 
days’ time.  
 
The current situation is a dynamic one and we will keep you up to date with the latest rules and guidelines 
from the regulators and health authorities. 
 
We have received communication from KHDA today informing us that ‘students under the age of 12 with a 
travel history will have to undergo mandatory 14 days distance learning from their date of arrival’. If this is 
relevant to your child or children, please ensure you follow this requirement from KHDA strictly. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Meenakshi Dahiya  
 ميناكشي داهية  
 
Principal and CEO 

 مديرة المدرسة والرئيس التنفيذي
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


